

مراجعة شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى التاسع ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-10-20 20:43:56

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب | اختبارات الكترونية | اختبارات | حلول | عروض بوربوينت | أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي | ملخصات وتقارير | مذكرات وبنوك | الامتحان النهائي | للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: رجب أبو البراء

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى التاسع



صفحة المناهج
القطرية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

نموذج إجابات أوراق عمل إثرائية مراجعة منتصف الفصل

1

أوراق عمل إثرائية مراجعة منتصف الفصل غير مجابة

2

نموذج إجابة أوراق عمل إثرائية للوحدتين الأولى والثانية

3

أوراق عمل إثرائية للوحدتين الأولى والثانية غير مجابة

4

نماذج اختبارية منتصف الفصل غير مجابة من مدرسة الأندلس

5

الدكتور في اللغة الإنجليزية

امتحانات غير مجانية

منتصف ترم أول للصف التاسع

الدكتور
رجب أبو البراء



تدريبات مكثفة لرفع المستوى



أسئلة متنوعة تغطي كل الأفكار



امتحانات للتدريب على الأسئلة



تواصل معنا عبر واتساب

31241000



اجعل من التمرين

سرّ تفوقك

Language function

Listening



1. Do you like reading romantic stories?



- a) I'm really into it
- b) It's something else.
- c) I don't mind it.
- d) I can't stand it.



2. How is your brother?



- a) We've kept in contact.
- b) We've received a reply.
- c) He is just fine.
- d) We've caught up on.



3. What is your dream for the future?



- a) Oh! That's so awful.
- b) I want to be a pilot.
- c) It's ordinary.
- d) That's fine by me.

Speaking

A: Are you a fan of Chinese food?



B: no way.....

- a) I'm really into it.
- b) It's something else.
- c) I don't agree.
- d) I find it horrible.

A: Hello, my friend what up?

B:

- a) Not too bad, thanks.
- b) Great! That's a wonderful idea.
- c) Who cares!
- d) I need to buy twice.

A: I have a final Test tomorrow.

B:

- a) You should watch TV.
- b) You should visit your friend.
- c) You may workout.
- d) You must study hard

Reading

Read and answer the following questions:

A dangerous fish

It is true to say that sharks are the most dangerous fish in water. Scientists call **them** the kings of oceans. There are almost four hundred different kinds of sharks. Each kind of shark looks different, has a unique diet, and behaves differently. There are sharks in the four oceans of the world. Some sharks are longer than school buses, while others are so small that they can live in fish tanks. Sharks come in all kinds of colors. Most of the time, their skin color helps them blend in with their surroundings. However, some sharks that live in the deepest part of the ocean actually have parts that glow in the dark. Most sharks live in salt water, but some can live in fresh water.

Sharks are actually a type of fish. There are some similarities as well as differences between sharks and typical fish. Shark skeletons are made of cartilage. Fish skeletons are made of bones.

Sharks have a lot of teeth. They have many rows of teeth, rather than just one row like people. The teeth from the outside row gradually fall out. Then the teeth from the next row take their place. Some sharks lose 30,000 teeth in a lifetime! It is really deadly fish.



1. What is the passage about?



- a) Information about sharks.
- b) Sharks are nice.
- c) a survivor of a shark attack
- d) Persuade fishermen to kill sharks



2. What does the underlined word them refer to?



- a) oceans
- b) sharks
- c) Scientists
- d) kings



3. Which of the following is true about sharks?



- a) They lose a lot of teeth.
- b) Sharks breathe from air.
- c) Sharks eat sea weed.
- d) All kinds of sharks are small in size.



4. What do Scientists call sharks?





5. How many teeth does shark lose in a lifetime?



VOCABULARY

Choose the correct word:



1. Remember to the battery before going out.



- a. charge
- b. design
- c. develop
- d. cancel

2. My sister isn't at home. I where she is.

- a. think
- b. wonder
- c. imagine
- d. plan



3. A person isn't lazy and always does a lot of work.



- a. hard working
- b. humorous
- c. confident
- d. moody



4. You should.....for being rude to your friend.



- a. advise
- b. apologize
- c. congratulate
- d. consider

Fill in the blank with words from the list below. There is an extra word.

Discuss - confident - rely - imagine

- 1-Great! I can't ----- my son flying a plane.
- 2-Wait a minute, I need to -----something with you.
- 3- Your friend is someone you can trust and ----- on.
- 4- ----- person feels sure about what he can do.

Grammar

Read the following sentences then choose the correct answer:



1. Listen! The singer nice songs.



- a. sing
- b. is singing
- c. are singing
- d. sang



2. My family hasn't travelled to Italy



- a. yet
- b. ago
- c. already
- d. ever



3. My cousin to London every summer.



- a. travel
- b. travels
- c. is travelling
- d. travelling



4. They have been friends..... 1990.



- a. yet
- b. for
- c. since
- d. before

Do as shown between the brackets.



1) We (not go) to Qatar every day.

(Correct)



2) My friends (go) to the park last Friday.

(Correct)



3) My son has worked as a vet (since) ten years. (Correct)





4) He (do) his homework at the moment.

(Correct)



Writing

Write a paragraph of 7-8 sentences about "Description of a person you admire most"